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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
February 16, 2022 

 
 
 

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
    Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
        County Engineer  
 

Re: Temporary Construction Easement 
 Harvey Crossing  
  
  
The Engineering Department requests permission to clean out the end of a pipe that currently backs up 
water into Keating Circle. 
 
This work will take place outside the limits of county right-of-way in the neighborhood common area 
behind lots 265 & 266 of Harvey Crossing , Phase 4-C.  An executed temporary construction easement has 
been acquired from the Harvey Crossing HOA.  This work is necessary to promote the public health, safety 
and welfare of the County.   

 






